
OR\G\NAL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 1, 1998, the Florida 

Public Service Commission received a Petition from Cannon Telephone 

Company (Docket No. 981092-TC), seeking a waiver of Rules 25-

24.515(7) and 25-24.620 (2) (c), Florida Administrative Code. The 

rules prohibit companies other than incumbent local exchange 

companies from routing 0+ and intraLATA calls from pay telephone 

stations. Comments on this Petition should be filed with the 

Commission's Division of Records and Reporting, Public Service 

Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863, 

within 14 days of publication of this notice. A copy of the 

Petition may be obtained from the Commission's Division of Records 

and Reporting, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, 

Tallahassee, FL 32 399-0850, or by calling ( 850) 413-6770. For 

additional information, contact Clintina Watts, Division of Legal 

Services, at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 3239~-

08 62, or telephone ( 8 50) 413-6232. 
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